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Dream big, fly high  

Lights, Camera Action  

We are all ready for our Christmas performance next week. On the day, doors will open at 9.00am, with the 

performances starting at 9.30am. This allows us enough time to set after breakfast club has finished. Please come 

to the school main entrance,  where you will be asked to sign in using the name you put on the booking form.  

If you still need to book your places, please click on the links below and give the name of who will be watching the 

performance or dress rehearsal. On arrival please give the name on the booking form, as this allows us to quickly 

sign everyone in on the day.  

Mon 9th Dec - EYFS (Pre-School & Reception) Dress Rehearsal for Grandparents Book here  

Tues 10th Dec - EYFS (Pre-School & Reception) Performance Book here  

Wed 11th Dec - KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) Book here 

Thurs 12th Dec - KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) Book here 

To minimise disruption during performances, please consider if younger siblings are able to watch the performance 

without disruption and sit somewhere that allows you to step out of the hall if necessary.  

Please remember any photos taken of your child must be kept for personal use only and not shared on social 

media.  

We are looking forward to seeing you in school next week and we hope you enjoy the show!    

Important Dates  

9th Dec 9.30 EYFS Dress Rehearsal -   

  Grandparents welcome to attend  

10th Dec  9.30 EYFS Performance 

11th Dec 9.30 KS1 Dress Rehearsal -   

  Grandparents welcome to attend  

12th Dec Save the Children - Christmas Jumper 

  Day  

12th Dec 9.30 KS1 Performance 

13th Dec 15.15 PTA Reindeer Rescue  

17th Dec Christmas Panto in school  

18th Dec Christmas Lunch  

20th Dec Christmas Party Day 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Staff Update  

We are sadly saying good bye to Mrs Parnell-Thickbroom 

on Thursday 19th December. Mrs Parnell-Thickbroom has 

been with us since the very beginning of our journey and 

will be greatly missed. Leaving Woodford Primary school 

will allow her spend some very much needed time with her 

family.  

We are delighted to announce that Mrs Darwent has been 

successful in her application for the role of leading our 

school office and we are very lucky to have her taking on 

the role.  

Reception Admission 2025 

Applications for September 2025 Reception places at 

Woodford Primary School are being taken through 

Stockport Council and can be accessed here. 

The deadline for applications is 15th January 2025. If you 

or anyone you know  would like to look round school, we 

are  holding a final tour on Monday 13th January which 

can be booked though the school website.  

Christmas Lunch  

We will be having our Christmas Lunch 

in school on Wednesday 18th 

December. Please pre-order your child’s Christmas 

lunch by Monday 9th December so that the kitchen 

can place the required order.  

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/EEDL
https://www.trybooking.com/uk/EEDL
https://www.trybooking.com/uk/EEDU
https://www.trybooking.com/uk/EEDU
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/start/apply-for-a-school-place
mailto:https://www.stockport.gov.uk/start/apply-for-a-school-place?subject=here

